Greta Susa

To: MB-townclerk@milton.ca; Meaghen Reid
Subject: RE: Website Delegation Request - Ameen Walli-Attaei -

Hello Town Clerk's Staff,

Please note the following response to Delegate Request Application has been submitted
at Thursday December 8th 2022 3:00 PM with reference number 2022-12-08-053.

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/791b77a5-ffa3-45e9-86¢c8-
73859406e023

Application Information

e First Name:
Ameen

« Last Name
Walli-Attaei

« Email Address:

« Phone number:

o Street Address:

« Town
Milton

« Postal Code:

. Are you representing a group?
No

« Council Meeting Date
12/12/2022

« Please indicate how you intend to participate during the Council Meeting
Both audio and video



Please describe the issue you intend to present:
Mis-management of Capital Budget. Lack of Active Transportation Funding in 2023
Budget.

Please describe specific actions you want Council to take:
Oppose the 2023 Budget. Call for less funding for roadways, and more funding for
active transportation infrastructure.

Please provide your comments in support of or in opposition to the staff
recommendation:
Oppose approval of 2023 Budget.

Also, I would appreciate it if my comments and presentation can be shared with
council ahead of the meeting.

Optional: Upload the written submission that you wish to share with
Council (single document, maximum 15 MB)
1. 2023 Budget Feedback Delegation.pdf [1.3 MB]

Do you give your permission to be audio and video recorded on the Town
of Milton’s live Council meeting stream?
Yes I give my permission

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]
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